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Monica Hawkins

From: AMO Communications <Communicate@amo.on.ca>
Sent: Monday, August 1, 2022 4:01 PM
To: Monica Hawkins
Subject: A system built by Risk Managers, for Risk Managers
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A system built by Risk Managers, for Risk Managers 

We know from speaking to our municipal customers that most risk departments that 
rely on spreadsheets and manual processes are frustrated. They want to change, but 
they assume that all the options out there are too big, too complicated, and too 
expensive. 
 
ClearRisk has partnered with the Association of Municipalities of Ontario (AMO) to 
bring you a powerful yet accessible Claims and Risk system. 
 
Built by risk managers for risk managers, ClearRisk gives our municipal customers the 
confidence to inform decision making, focus on big-picture initiatives, and optimize 
internal risk management programs. 
 
So why do you still not have the Claims and Risk system you deserve? 
 
We will be at the AMO 2022 Conference from August 14 to 17 and will be happy to 
explain how your municipal risk department benefits from this partnership. 
 
Want to chat sooner? Learn more about your AMO exclusive offer! 
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For more information about the AMO-ClearRisk partnership, please contact Nicholas 
Ruder at (416) 971-9856 x385 or by email at nruder@amo.on.ca. 

  
  

*Disclaimer: The Association of Municipalities of Ontario (AMO) is unable to provide any warranty regarding the accuracy or completeness 
of third-party submissions. Distribution of these items does not imply an endorsement of the views, information or services mentioned. 
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